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Skyward Family Access Progress Reports 

Please follow the steps below to access your child’s progress report/report card. 
*This guide is for parents that already have a Skyward Family Access account. If you do not, please contact

your child’s school. 

Navigate to www.scps.us 

On the home screen click 
on Skyward 

Login to your existing 
Skyward Family Access 
account.  
Make sure the Login Area 
dropdown menu is set to 
Family/Student Access. 

*If you do remember your 
Login ID or Password click 
on "Forgot your Login/
Password.

Use the email you have on 
file with SCPS.

http://www.scps.us/
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Navigate and select 
Portfolio on the left menu 
pane. 

Under Portfolio 
attachments, locate you 
student’s name, and select 
the progress report/report 
card you wish to view.  

The most recent progress 
report will have the most 
recent date. 

*Please note that in
Skyward Family Access all
progress reports/report
cards are labeled Progress
Report Letter.




